
  
 

 

 

January 3, 2017 

 

Dear Potential Board Members, 

 

In the Spirit of UJIMA, Inc, is soliciting potential board members to aid in governing an 

established 501 C 3 nonprofit program, which has a 20 year history of working with at-

risk youth from Mansfield, Ohio. We are relocating to Charlotte, North Carolina 

providing direct mentoring services, outreach and awareness programs, as well as 

growing an effective and efficient organization serving the African American & Hispanic 

populations. Therefore, your commitment and willingness to become a board member is 

essential for our restructuring process. 

  

We are interested in seeking your commitment to become personally vested in God’s 

work, challenging African Americans & Hispanics males through mentoring. Our 

mission is to improve the quality of life for male youth ages 11 – 19, to set high academic 

and career goals, while exposing them to successful approaches for them to reach their 

full potential and aspirations by implementing practical applications of proven researched 

life altering programming. 

 

Through collective work and responsibility, we have forged two strong partnership 

agreements with The Park Church and with Inter-National Soccer Association to provide 

mentoring services to our diverse target groups respectively. Moreover, it is our intention 

to utilize your skills, expertise and talents during monthly meeting, quarterly trainings, 

along with a commitment to share your sphere of influence by telling your story 

immediately, at the start of 2017! 

 

When you become an active board member you’re participating in reestablishing the lives 

of these youths, as well as setting the foundational principles and overview of our policy 

and regulatory procedures, building our advertising and marketing communication 

strategy, plus a method for fundraising and fiduciary responsibilities that may require 

some specific skill sets. 

 

We are vigorously pursuing your commitment to work with us as a board member willing 

to govern with integrity and concern for our young men. I thank you in advance for your 

consideration to work with In the Spirit of UJIMA, Inc. We ask that you keep our future 

endeavors and your commitment to be involved, in prayer. Please contact us at: 

spiritthm4@yahoo.com, or by Phone 704-968-3435 Frank McCleneghan, or myself at 

614-598-6509. 

 

Sincerely, 

 

Thomas H. Murphy 

CEO/Founder 

In the Spirit of UJIMA, Inc 
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